

Gillas Lane Primary Academy Seaton Avenue Houghton-le-Spring Tyne & Wear, DH5 8EH Tel 0191 553 6517 e.mail: gillas.lane@aimhigh.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in the Opening ceremony for Houghton Feast on Friday 6^{th} October. We do not have exact timings yet but usually it begins approx. 7 p.m. and lasts for around 1 hour.

Your child would need to be dropped off by an adult to meet Mrs Plant and Mrs McCoy at Kepier Hall (behind St Michael and All Angels church) and be collected from here after the ceremony. There will be photographers there from local newspapers so there is a possibility your child could be part of the reporting of the event.

As we can only take 10 children for the lantern parade and 10 children for the drumming we will do a draw to select names and send confirmation to the children that have been chosen to represent school at the event. Please fill in slip below if you are interested in your child taking part.

We love being part of this local event so I hope your child can have the opportunity to take part.

Any questions about this please contact Mrs. Plant	
I would like my childHoughton Feast opening ceremony on Frido off and collecting my child at the designat photographed for media purposes.	ay 6 th October and agree to dropping
Signed	